

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

November 30, 2020

TO:

Mayor Jerry L. Demings

-AND-

County Commissioners

FROM:

Danny P. Banks, Deputy County Administrator/Public Safety Director

SUBJECT:

December 15, 2020 - BCC Discussion Item

COVID-19 Update

On December 15, 2020, I will be providing an update on our COVID-19 statistics, including our initiatives to provide testing and Personal Protective Equipment to our community.

This item has been scheduled for information purposes only and requires no Board action.

DB/cr